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WILMINGTON MANUFETURING DEPARTMENT
GENERAL ELECTRIC COMPANY + P.O. BOX 780 + WilMINGTON, NORTH CAROUNA 28409

March 8, 1985 $ '
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56 S.M.

.
. .

Mr. J_. Philip Stohr, Director- CZ-

$^Di' vision of Radiation Safety & Safeguards
Eig$U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, RII 3

P.O. Box 2203 bo ;y
Atlanta, Georgia 30301 p .Z '

..

~ h.c.
so

-
Dear Mr. Stohr:

'

Reference: (1) NRC License SNM-1097, Docket # 70-1113 .
-(2) NRC Inspection Report 70-1113/84-14 dated 11/06/84
(3) Letter, CM Vaughan to JP Stohr,.12/3/84
(4) Letter, JP Stohr to EA Lees, 2/1/85
(5)_ Letter,-CM Vaughan to JP O'Reilly, 2/6/85
(6) Letter, CM Vaughan to JP Stohr, 2/15/85

|On December 3, 1984, General Electric Company Nuclear Fuel :._

Manufacturing Department responded to the inspection conducted at
.

our licensed. fuel fabrication plant by Mr. D. W. Jones of your. .
~

office on October 1-5, 1984. On February 6, 1985, GE-NFMD submitted-
further.information related to this inspection which concerned bias
corrections.

.On February 1, 1985, the NRC formally accepted the GE-NFMD response
to the fourth violation in Inspection Report 84-14 and requested
further response to the first three apparent violations. This
~information.is given in the attachment to this letter.

. Pursuant to 10 CFR 2.790(d), General Electric Company requests that.,

the attachment to this letter be withheld from public.. disclosure
since this attachment identifies details of th'e General-Electric
control and accounting procedures for safeguarding licensed special
nuclear material.

General ' Electric personnel would be pleased to discuss this matter
ifurther.with you and your staff as deemed necessary.

.

Sincerely, f

G ERAL LECTRIC PANY
$${' (C arles M.-Vaugh n, M
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